

November 22, 2017

Jax Woodworkers Club ATTN: Ms. Susan Carona 7331 Maple Tree Dr. Jacksonville, FL 32277

Dear Ms. Carona,

Everyday we strive to make a difference in our community, and this is only possible thanks to the support of people like you. For those in need, your generosity truly changes lives. Thank you for your donation of wooden toys on 11/17/2017, which supports our neighbors this holiday season.

We greatly appreciate your generosity to BEAM and the powerful impact it has on our community. When families have a place to go in a crisis, when a child no longer worries about being hungry, when hope replaces hopelessness — our entire community benefits.

I also welcome the opportunity to hear from you, so please feel free to contact me at (904) 241-7437 X1 or Lori@jaxbeam.org should you have any questions or would like a tour. You may also learn more about our work at www.jaxbeam.org.

charch

Warm regards,

Lori Richards

Executive Director

Beaches Emergency Assistance Ministry did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for the above contribution. This acknowledgment of your contribution is provided pursuant to section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code. BEAM is a 501 (C) (3) organization.

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 1-800-435-7352. REGISTRATION NO. 09012. 100% OF CONTRIBUTIONS ARE RECEIVED BY THIS ORGANIZATION.